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From: Bull, Michelle [Michelle.Bull@dep.state.fl.us]

Sent: Tuesday, June 09, 2015 9:10 PM

To: Lina Camacho

Cc: Alan D. Wertepny

Subject: RE: Town of South Palm Beach Year 4 Annual Report review

Lina,

1

Thank you for meeting with me yesterday for the Town’s audit, Based on our discussion, it was noted that Rex Taylor
received refresher sediment and erosion control training during the Year 4 reporting year.’

-

Within 7 days, please submit an updated annual report page 16 with revised numbers for site inspector training. If
this document is submitted, no required improvements will be noted in the audit report.

Thank you,

Michelle Bull
(850) 245-7561
http:/ /www.dep.state.fl.us/water/stormwater/npdes/




